
Erie County Family 

Court Visit
One Niagara Plaza

Buffalo, NY 14202

Friday, March 8th
8:45am – 1:30 pm

WHAT?

WHO?

HOW?

• Learn about family court and meet the dedicated 

people who make the system work! 

• Students are assigned to a family court judge to 

observe their court proceedings.

• Anyone interested in family law, anyone not sure 

what they want to do and everyone else! You never 

know where networking can take you! All students 

are welcome!

• Based on response, we will do our best to arrange 

carpools down to the court. 

• Sign up in Legal Profession on 2/18 OR RSVP by 

Friday, March 1st to Amy, director of student life, 

aatkins@buffalo.edu.

• Coffee and lunch will be served. Sponsored by the 

Erie County Family Court Diversity Committee. 

RSVP by Friday, March 1 to Amy Atkinson aatkins@buffalo.edu

ENJOY!


